
Good afternoon Macon-Hall families! 

I hope you are all doing well and staying safe and healthy! I wanted to send out a few 
updates as we wrap up before winter break. The last day for students before winter break 
will be Friday, December 18th. 

• All technology repairs are now turned in at the school level. Our office is open every 
day from 7:30am-9:30am to accept your broken devices (please see attachment). 

  

• All In-Person or Virtual selections should have been made by now. We cannot allow 
any changes from Virtual to In-Person Learning, however if you chose In- Person and 
want to switch to Virtual, we can accommodate that request. Please contact me and I 
can make the change for you. 

  

• If you have selected In-Person Learning, please join the Remind group (information 
attached) and please complete this survey and designate your child’s mode of 
transportation for January. https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/9T37CK6 

  

• When we return to school in January, our hours will return to 9:15-4:15. All students, 
whether Virtual or In-Person will adhere to these hours. If for some reason we do not 
return to any In-Person learning, the hours will remain 8-3. This is due to bus 
transportation. 

  

• YCare before and aftercare registration opens December 14th on 
www.ymcamemphis.org. This is all handled through the Y. 

  

• Winter Break is December 21-January 4. First semester doesn’t end until February 
4th, so the next report card will not be posted until February 17th. 

  

Lastly, I want to thank all of you for your dedication to making this school year the best it 
can be during this situation. Our teachers have risen to the occasion, as have the students 



and all of you. I hope you will take the time to shower your teacher will holiday wishes and 
"thank you's" as we head into the break. Their commitment to Macon-Hall families is 
immeasurable. If you would like to drop off any holiday gifts or notes for your teacher, the 
office is open every day from 8-4. Please drop anything off by December 17th so we can be 
sure it gets delivered to your child’s teacher.  

  

Thank you again, I hope you all have a wonderful holiday season! 

As always, please reach out of you need anything! 

 


